
Ottawa 
Handelsvertrag, 

MONTREAL, September 10, 1937 
1440 St.Catherine St.W. 

Mr. F,H.Russell 
47 Metoalf© 8t. 
Toronto, Ont. • » 

Dear Sir 
In reply to your letter of the 2nd inst., 

addressed to the German Consul at Toronto, I wish to 
inform you that all purchases made in Germany for ex-
port to Canada would have to be paid for in foreign 
exchange, i.e. Canadian dollars or free Reichsmarks. 
The marks which you have in mind are no doubt blocked 
marks, which cannot be used for payment of German mer-
chandise. 

Yours very truly. 
The German Consul General 

W/D Commercial Attach^ 


